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11 April 2009 

 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR: ALL FLORIDA WING MEMBERS 

 

FROM:  FLWG-CAP/CC 

 13601 SW 176th St  

 Miami, FL   33177-2502 

 

SUBJECT:  FLWG POLICY LETTER 06-02 RESCINDED 

 

1. Effective immediately, FLWG Policy Letter 06-02 “FLORIDA WING PATCH” requiring the 

wear of the FLWG patch on the left sleeve of the BDU/Utility uniform is rescinded. 

 

2. IAW “Changes to CAPM 39-1, CAP Uniform Manual” dated 15 March 2006, 

“Wing/Region/National patches are now optional on BDUs, flight suits, CAP field and utility 

uniforms”. 

 

3. As a result of National Board action, certain school/activity patches may be worn on the left 

shoulder.  The following patches are approved for wear ½” below the left shoulder seam: 

 

a. National Emergency Service Academy 

b. National Flight Academy 

c. Cadet Officer School 

d. National Honor Guard Academy 

e. Hawk Mountain Ranger School 

f. Blue Beret 

g. Air Force Space Command Familiarization Course 

h. Pararescue Orientation Course 

 

 

 

 

 

 CHRISTIAN F. MOERSCH, Col, CAP 

  Commander 

   

 

 

 

 


